
In re: 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
FOR THE WESTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

SOUTHERN DIVISION 

EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION AND 
COURT CLERK OFFICE CLOSURE. 

Administrative Order No. 2017-1 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 

In preparation for the Employee Recognition Luncheon which will take place on 
Wednesday, April 19, 2017, and to ensure that all court employees may attend the ceremonies, 
the court has determined that entry of this Administrative Order is necessary and proper. 

NOW, THEREFORE, IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the Grand Rapids Office of the 
Clerk of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Michigan will be closed 
beginning at 1:15 pm on Wednesday, April 19, 2017, and will reopen on Wednesday, April 19, 
2017 at 3:00 pm. The court will not accept paper filings over the counter in Grand Rapids 
during this period but will remain open to accept electronic and emergency filings. See Fed. R. 
Bankr. P. 5001 (a). 

IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that a copy of this Administrative Order shall be posted on 
the court's website. 

Dated: April 18, 2017 
Scott W. Dales 
Chief United States Bankruptcy Judge 


